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To:     All Members, Local # 140     FIRST Notice  
  
 
Re:    “2017” Scholarship Drawing 
 
Again this year Nashville Fire Fighters Local # 140 will be awarding fifteen (15) $1,000.00 scholarships to 
students of our members.  
 

The winners will be chosen by random drawing at our monthly meeting on: May 8th, 2017. 
 
Qualifications: 
 
1. Entrants must have a parent who is a member in good standing for at least one- (1) year of Local # 140. 

One-year dues paying member prior to drawing date. 
 
2. Is applicant a dependent child of a member as defined by the Internal Revenue Service? (Will be a 

question on the application). 
 
3. Any accredited college certified by any State Board of Education, will be acceptable. 
 
4. Student’s social security number is needed to complete this form. 
 
5. If the scholarship is not used within one (1) year after the date of the drawing, it will revert into the 

scholarship fund of Local # 140. This can be waived under extraordinary or unusual circumstances as 
determined by the Executive Board of Local # 140. 

 
6. If an unqualified applicant is drawn as determined by the Executive Board, then said scholarship will 

be invalid. 
 
7. Applications must be a senior in high school or already enrolled in college to be eligible to participate 

in the drawing. 
 
8. Former winners are not eligible to enter. 
 
9. The Executive Board of Nashville Fire Fighters Local # 140 shall decide all matters of dispute. 
 

Awarding of these scholarships is subject to approval by Union Local # 140. 
Scholarships will be paid directly to the college in the student’s name. 

 
All applications must be turned into the Union office no later than 

May 8, 2017 before 11:00 a.m. 
 
Good Luck! 

 
 
Mark A. Young 
President 
 
 


